
Serica Energy PLC 
(“Serica” or the “Company”) 
 

Serica Announces Commencement of TSX Listing 
 

Serica (TSX Venture & AIM: SQZ) is pleased to announce that it has received final approval to list its 
ordinary shares on the Toronto Stock Exchange (“TSX”). The ordinary shares of Serica are scheduled 

to commence trading on the TSX at market open on Tuesday, November 2, 2010 under the symbol 

“SQZ”. Accordingly, the ordinary shares of Serica will be delisted from the TSX Venture Exchange 
upon the commencement of trading on the TSX. 

 
Serica’s ordinary shares will also continue to be traded on the London Stock Exchange AIM market as 

at present. 
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Paul Ellis, CEO paul.ellis@serica-energy.com +44 (0)20 7487 7300 

Chris Hearne, CFO chris.hearne@serica-energy.com +44 (0)20 7487 7300 
   

J.P.Morgan Cazenove   
Patrick Magee patrick.magee@jpmorgancazenove.com  +44 (0)20 7588 2828 

   

RBC Capital Markets   
Josh Critchley joshua.critchley@rbccm.com +44 (0)20 7002 2435  

Matthew Coakes matthew.coakes@rbccm.com +44 (0)20 7653 4871 
   

College Hill   
Nick Elwes nick.elwes@collegehill.com +44 (0)20 7457 2020 

Simon Whitehead simon.whitehead@collegehill.com +44 (0)20 7457 2020 
 

www.serica-energy.com 

 
Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the 

policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this 

release. 
 

To receive Company news releases via email, please contact nick.elwes@collegehill.com and specify 
“Serica press releases” in the subject line. 
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